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TO:  Joseph Martella- RIDEM   
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DATE:  September 1, 2015 

 

FILE NO.: 05.0043654.00 

 

RE: Site Response Action Status Report – August 1 through August 31, 2015 

  Former Tidewater Facility 

  Pawtucket, Rhode Island 

  RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

 

The following summarizes response actions completed at the above-referenced site for the period August 

1, 2015 through August 31, 2015, as well as planned activities.   

SITE ACTIVITIES PERFORMED 

 

 Performed Site visits to document security conditions and sheen observations, if present. 

 Completed demolition activities associated with three on-Site buildings (the former machine 

shop, purifier house and the meter room) in August 2015.  Air monitoring, consistent with the 

site-specific, Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM)-approved Air 

Quality Monitoring Plan, was performed throughout the work and no elevated levels of dust or 

VOCs were detected at the fence-line. Results of the air monitoring are available on the National 

Grid Tidewater website (www.tidewatersite.com). 

 

 

FUTURE RESPONSE ACTION WORK/SCHEDULE 

 

 It is anticipated that a letter summarizing the quarterly soil gas sampling results at SG-

105S will be submitted to RIDEM in September 2015.  

 Continue quarterly groundwater and NAPL gauging and recovery.  The next event is scheduled 

for October 2015 and will include the annual groundwater monitoring round.  

 Continue Site visits to document security conditions and sheen observations. 

 

Please call me if you have any questions at 401-421-4140 Ext. 2719 or Michele Leone at 401-784-

7337.   
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